

Young Musicians Mentor Band

December 31, 2018

Dear Wood Dale School District 7,

On behalf of the Bensenville Arts Council and the Young Musician's Mentor Band, I would like to express our deepest gratitude to you for making our 2018 YMMB Summer Season a total success. The students were exemplary as they pursued musical excellence throughout the summer. They also represented our communities with pride as we performed in both large and small musical ensembles. It is safe to say that all students involved in the YMMB benefitted from the opportunity made possible by your donation.

Some of our season highlights were as follows:

- 42 students participated in the program this summer. Of that number...
 - o Six were from Bensenville Middle School
 - o 24 were from Wood Dale Junior High School
 - o 10 were from Fenton High School
- There were nine mentors who assisted with the program
- The YMMB traveled to Millennium Park's Pritzker Pavilion to see the Grant Park Symphony
- The YMMB performed at Wood Dale Junior High's Center for the Arts on June 28th

Again, thank you very much for your financial support of the Young Musicians Mentor Band and their educational endeavors. Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions. We look forward to working with you in the future if necessary to share another great musical experience.

Sincerely,

Garett A. George Music Director

Young Musicians Mentor Band

Board Member

Bensenville Arts Council

music.fenton100.org/bands/ymmb

And A Loye

georgeg@fenton100.org

929-322-4944